
 

 

 
 

Date: 17/02/2024 

NOTICE 
 

 

All the faculty members and students of all the courses are 

hereby informed that Institute is going to organize 

Competitions under the aegis of various Students’ Clubs 

during 23rd to 26th February, 2024. 

All the club coordinators and course coordinators are 

therefore required to kindly take needful initiative in this 

connection.  

 
 

 

(Registrar) 

 
 
 


